
CARA Meeting Minutes - September 2019

The September, 2019 meeting was called to order by our Vice-President, 
Bill / N3XMZ at approximately 7:40 pm. At the opening of the meeting, our 
presiding officer led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. There were 10 members 
and one visitor in attendance. 

Prior to the beginning of the meeting, a short 10 minute video 0n power 
supplies was shown by Shawn / N3AE.

Steve / N3IPN submitted his resignation from the CARA board effective 
immediately.  He will be missed.

Treasurer’s Report:  No report

Board Meeting: There was a Board Meeting held at the IHOP in Prince 
Frederick.

1>. A discussion on increasing membership was held. The board members 
will be reaching outto past members and new / unaffiliated hams in the 
county.

2> Repeater Discussion: A short report on the status of the repeaters was 
given.  The repeaters were swapped between sites.  The link has been 
turned on.  

The 50-50 Drawing - No drawing was held this meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:00 pm.

Following the meeting, Shawn tested several power supplies brought in by 
members.  They were tested for proper Voltage, Current under load into a 
Load Bank, and ripple or noise with an oscilloscope.

APRIL MEETING ATTENDEES

Dave / KB3RAN Ron / WA4PRR - Secretary Bill / N3XMZ -Vice President Dick / W3RBR - Tresurer

Steve / N3IPN - Director Peter / N3PH Shawn / N3AE Dan /  WW3N

David / W3PQS Bob / N3PPH Peter / KB3SXB


